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Home Fire Results in One Injured 

On Monday, January 8, 2024 at 11:00 AM, officers of the Lake City Police Department and firefighters from the Lake City 

Fire Department responded to a structure fire on NW Ridgewood Ave.   

Upon arrival, witnesses advised of three possible victims inside the structure. A witness informed responders they 

observed an individual re-enter the burning dwelling through a bedroom window.  

Firefighters entered the dwelling and discovered one victim. The victim was transported to an area hospital via 

helicopter. No other victims were found inside the structure.  

The incident is currently under investigation by The State Fire Marshall’s office 

Anyone having information concerning this incident is asked to contact the Lake City Police Department at (386) 752-
4343 and speak to investigations.  
 
 

 
Report information anonymously by calling the LCPD TIPS line at 386-719-2068 

or Crime Stoppers of Columbia County at 386-754-7099. 
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